
Hello, 
 
My name is  and I am a faculty member and researcher at Northwestern University's 
Center for Behavioral Intervention Technologies (CBITs). 
 
We recognize that the COVID-19 pandemic brought a number of changes to your campus, 
including a switch to remote-delivered mental health services. We are conducting a 
questionnaire-based research study titled “Examining the switch to remote-delivered mental 
health services among college counseling center clinicians” to examine how the switch to 
remote-delivered mental health services has affected college center clinicians. The purpose of 
this study it to understand how to continue to offer mental health services during the pandemic 
and beyond. This study has been reviewed by the Northwestern University IRB (STU ) 
 
We are recruiting college counseling center clinicians (age 18 years and older) to participate in 
this research study. Participation includes filling out an online survey that takes approximately 
30 minutes to complete. All participants are entered into a raffle to win one of ten $50 Amazon 
gift cards. 
 
If you are interested in participating, please click here: [insert REDCap link] 
 
My contact information is also listed below if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you!  
 
-  

  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 




